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Dear Mr Fogarty,

Thank you for your letter and inclusions.

Please be assured that the information you have provided rega-rding
accurate and impartial reporting of issues relating to The Repatriation
Commission has been noted by the Corporation. I have forwarded
your letter on to the appropriate program areas in our Radio, News
and Television Divisions for their consideration.

I appreciate you taking the time to write to us and for your interest in
the ABC.

Yours sincerely,

MAURICE L NEWMAN AC
Chairman


